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March 31, 2009 

 
DISTRIBUTION LIST 
 
Re:   Protecting and Promoting the Future Well-Being of Inuit 
 
We need your help… 
 
The Nunavut Planning Commission is established under the Nunavut Land Claims 
Agreement to prepare a land use plan for Nunavut.  The Plan will have rules that 
can protect the land, water, wildlife and hunting areas important to Inuit. The Plan 
will also provide for a broad range of economic opportunities.  
 
Government has shown us the areas they think are important  for wildlife. This 
information is contained in the attached Wildlife Habitat Report. The places where 
development is occurring in Nunavut today are shown in the attached Socio-
demographic and Economic Sector Analysis Report. We have taken all the 
information in the two reports and created a series of maps to help you see what is 
happening in Nunavut. There are some problems with the Inuktitut translations on 
our maps. We apologize for this and we will have those fixed shortly. Our website at 
nunavut.ca will allow you to create your own maps for the area around your 
community.  
 
We know that all of Nunavut is important to wildlife and Inuit. We also know that 
jobs and a strong business sector are important too. We have heard that the Inuit 
of some communities are interested in protecting special places from development. 
We have heard from others that there is no interest in protecting lands at this time. 
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Every Story Needs to be Told 

We would like to hear from you.  

Please complete the attached survey and return to us by April 30, 2009. 

If you have any questions please contact Brian Aglukark, Director Regional Planning 
at 1-867-857-2242 or Aglukark@nunavut.ca. 

Help us, help you protect and promote the future well-being of Inuit.  
 
 
Respectfully, 
 

 
 
Ron Roach, Chair 
Nunavut Planning Commission 
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Every Story Needs to be Told 

Please return this page by April 30, 2009 to: 
 

Brian Aglukark, Director Regional Planning at Fax to: 1-867-852-2243 or 
email aglukark@nunavut.ca 
 

 
 

• Do you believe that there are special places used by wildlife or Inuit in your 
area that may need to be protected from development in the Nunavut Land 
Use Plan? 

Yes    No 

 
• Would you be interested in working with our staff to identify those special 

places in the Nunavut Land Use Plan? 

 
Yes    No 

 
Name _________________________________________________ 
 
Community _____________________________________________ 
 
Phone Number: 1-867- ____________________________________ 

 
Comments: ________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________ ____________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________ 
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Please Circle your Answer


